
 

USAID sponsored United States Pakistan Center for Advanced Studies in Energy (USPCAS-E) 
organized an international conference on Sustainable Energy Technologies in Islamabad on 
September 12-13 2017. 
 

 
Chief guest Mr. Sartaj Aziz, Deputy Chairman – Planning Commission, presiding over the 
international conference on Sustainable Energy Technologies in Islamabad along with Mr. 
John Hoover, Deputy Chief of Mission U.S. Embassy, Islamabad. 
 
 

 
Vice Chancellor University of Engineering & Technology Peshawar Dr. Iftikhar Hussain 
receiving Mr. John Hoover, Deputy Chief of Mission U.S. Embassy.  



 
 

 
Deputy Chief of Mission U.S. Embassy, Mr. John Hoover addressing the inaugural session of 
the international conference on Sustainable Energy Technologies on September 12, 2017. 
 
 
 

 
Chief guest Mr. Sartaj Aziz, Deputy Chairman – Planning Commission, addressing the guests 
at the international conference on Sustainable Energy Technologies in Islamabad. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
A view of the audience attending the inaugural session of the USAID sponsored international 
conference on Sustainable Energy Technologies in Islamabad. 


